
 

 

Journeyman - Master Electrician  

• Fort McMurray, Canada 

• Full-time 

Company Description 

The Bouchier Group, comprised primarily of Bouchier Contracting Ltd. and Bouchier Site Services Ltd., is 

based in Fort McKay, Alberta. We are an Aboriginal owned and operated company that currently employs a 

staff of more than 300 individuals. 

In operation since 1998, we provide a variety of services to the Athabasca Oil Sands Region and have a 

presence on many of the major Oil Sands Mine Sites including Canadian Natural's Horizon Site, Imperial Oil's 

Kearl Oil Sands Site, Total Site and Husky's Sunrise Site. The Bouchier Group is one of the largest First 

Nations Companies in the area that provides construction, maintenance, and general site services. 

Job Description 

The Journeyman Electrician is responsible for: 

• Reading and interpreting electrical, mechanical and architectural drawings and electrical code 

specifications. 

• Installing conduits and other types of electrical conductor enclosures and fittings.   

Qualifications 

• Journeyman certificate required (Red Seal endorsed preferred). 

• A combination of education and experience will be considered. 

• Minimum of 3 years experience. 

• Oilfield Industrial environment experience preferred. 

Additional Information 

Flights to/from Edmonton or Calgary and camp is available or daily transportation from Fort McMurray by 

bus.  

Additional Information 

Please note: This is a local position. Camp and accommodations will NOTb e provided.   

Shift: 7/7 



The Bouchier Group is pleased to offer competitive wages, a Health and Dental Benefit Package as well as a group Registered Pension 

Plan.  

Application Instructions: 
APPLICATION DEADLINE: Until Filled 

 

Please send your cover letter and resume addressed to: 

Attention: Human Resources Recruiter 

 

Position Title: Journey -Master Electrician  

 

Via: 

 

Apply on Line: www.bouchier.ca 

Mail: Main Office PO Box 6607, Fort McMurray, Alberta T9H 5N4 

 

The Bouchier Group would like to thank all applicants who apply to our postings. Please note that only those selected for 

interviews will be contacted directly. 

 


